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Dear Sirs,
I would like to  express my concerns about the proposed revised A303 Stonehenge scheme, in particular with
regard to the following:
1. World Heritage Site Committee views are not being taken into account
2. Alternative routes, though more difficult and costly, are much less damaging and should be considered very
seriously
3. I believe there are serious environmental, climate change, and carbon footprint implications that will arise
from the building of the scheme and with the faster and heavier traffic flows that will inevitably result

Lease treat this email attachment as my individual response to your consultation

Yours sincerely,
John H Kenward MRCVS




